
 

Page 1 of 3 

              Boldmere Junior School – Newsletter 
                 COFIELD ROAD, SUTTON COLDFIELD, B73 5SD 

                  Telephone:  464 3656      Fax:  0121 464 1344 

                    Website:   www.bldmerej.bham.sch.uk 

  

                                                        
This school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and expects 

all staff and volunteers to share this commitment 

 

  

Dear Parents/Guardians       4 June 2019 

           No 33 

EID 

If any of our families are celebrating Eid this week, we wish you all an enjoyable time.   

 

General Information 
 

The Full Governing Body Newsletter – Summer Term 2019 
The Full Governing Body Newsletter which was circulated before half term can be found 

under our school, click on Governors tab.  Copies can also be obtained from the school office. 

 

Mrs Debbie Jelfs – Teaching Assistant 
We are very sorry to say goodbye to Mrs Debbie Jelfs, who has been a well respected, 

hardworking member of the Boldmere team, working as a teaching assistant since December 

2008.  We are sure that you will join us in wishing her well as she moves on to pastures new.  

 

Forthcoming Events 

 
3T’s Class Assembly will take place on Wednesday 12 June 2019 at 9.05 am 

Parents/guardians of children in 3T are invited to attend their child’s class assembly on 

Wednesday 12 June 2019.  The assembly will last approximately 40 minutes. 

 

Year 6 Inspire Afternoon – Thursday 6 June 2019 
A reminder that year 6 Inspire Afternoon will take place on Thursday 6 June 2019 and 

parents/guardians are invited to attend.  A letter was sent out at the end of last half term. 

 

Year 5 Inspire Afternoon – Thursday 13 June 2019 

A reminder that due to the school being closed on 23 May 2019, year 5 have rearranged their 

Inspire Afternoon.  This will now take place on Thursday 13 June 2019 in the afternoon.  A 

separate letter with more details will be sent out today. 

 

Year 6 Transition Day – Wednesday 3 July 2019 
A reminder that children in year 6 will be visiting their secondary schools on Wednesday 3 

July 2019 (unless otherwise advised).  They will not come into Boldmere Junior School on 

that day, but will go direct to their new secondary school.  For more details, please ensure you 

contact your child’s secondary school/visit their website.  If your child is not taking part in the 

transition day, they must come into school as normal. 

 

Busy Bodies 
 

JUNE BOOKINGS 

A polite reminder that June booking forms and fees are due in by THIS FRIDAY 7TH JUNE.  

Forms are available on the schools’ website and at the Busy Bodies desk. Please ensure fees 

http://www.bldmerej.bham.sch.uk/
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are paid on time as this helps us to spend more time planning exciting activities for your 

children to get involved with.  

 

New children September 2019 Registration. 

Please be reminded that registration places  for new children starting September 2019 are now 

available to be applied for at Busy Bodies. Our last and final date for us to receive your 

Registration forms is by  Friday 21st June.  All Registration forms received after this date 

will automatically be placed onto our waiting list, which will be reviewed after September. 

We look forward to hearing from our new families.  

 

Current registered children. 

All current families do not need to worry about filling out a new Registration form, as we will 

still have your children’s Registration details saved from last year.  However if any of your 

requirements have changed i.e change of address, telephone numbers etc, please inform the 

Busy Bodies manager of your change of details.  All that is required from you now is to pay 

your annual registration fees via Parentpay when prompted by Busy Bodies.  Any other 

queries, please do not hesitate to contact the Busy Bodies manager. 

 

PTA News 
This Thursday, 6 June, is the Junior School Disco and Games night. 
Tickets are now online at www.pta-events.co.uk/boldmere 

 

PLEASE BOOK YOUR TICKETS IN ADVANCE 

 

Thank you to the PTA 
The junior school would like to express their sincere gratitude to our amazing PTA. We are 

delighted to have received a further donation of £3,000.  This valuable contribution has been 

approved by the PTA to go towards the refurbishment and purchasing of all outside seating 

areas in the playgrounds.  

 

Thank you so much, we are incredibly grateful of your continued support.  The new seating 

will be a valuable asset for the children! 

 

Community News 
Disclaimer - The following community events are for your information. Should 
you wish to obtain further information or attend, it is at parents’ own discretion. 

 

Fish and Chip supper 
A reminder that on Friday 7th June there is a supper for the Thursday lunchtime craft club 

children and their families in the South Aisle of St Michael's church from 5.45-7.45 pm with 

some family games and activities. (There will be a veggie and alternative meat option 

available.)    Invitations have been sent out but please contact me directly with your 

replies. Thank you.  jeanette.cfm@gmail.com or 07492474472. 

 

Boldmere St Michaels Bears Team are looking for current year 5 players to join their 

team.  Training is on Tuesdays at the ground on Church Road, with matches played on a 

Sunday.  If you are interested, please contact Billy on 07824624172 

or Chris on 07891 190232. 

 

http://www.pta-events.co.uk/boldmere
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Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs N Silverwood 

Head of School 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


